PRINT ON AGENCY LETTERHEAD
January 23, 2025
Dr. Sumeet Dua, Ph.D.
Vice Chancellor for Research and Economic Development
University of Missouri-Kansas City

5211 Rockhill Road
Kansas City, MO  64110-2499
Re:
[UMKC Project Title]

[Name of Collaborator]
Dear Dr. Dua:




Please consider this a letter an acknowledgement that [name of collaborator] is serving in the role of Collaborator in the proposal to [ sponsor], titled “[UMKC project title]” to be directed by [UMKC PI], for the period of [start date] through [end date], if the project is funded.
This letter also certifies that the [collaborator’s institution] has an enforced Institutional Policy and Procedure on Conflict of Interest which complies with the Public Health Service (PHS) regulations on Responsibility of Applicants for Promoting Objectivity in Research for which PHS Funding is Sought (42 C.F.R. Part 50, Subpart F) and Responsible Prospective Contractors (45 C.F.R. Part 94), and that a Financial Disclosure is on file for the investigators involved in the research application.
Sincerely,

[Name of Signing Official]
[Title]
